
 

 

Thornwood Primary School 

Festive Countdown - December 2019 

 

 Friday 6th December – Dress as 

You Please. Pupils are invited to 

dress as they please in return for a 

donation towards the Christmas 

Nativity Raffle prizes. A text has 

been sent to parents with further 

information.    

 

 Tuesday 10th December - 

Performance of “Mother Goose” by 

Hopscotch Theatre Company. The 

school will meet the cost of this as 

a Christmas treat for the pupils. 

 

 Tuesday 10th December – Special 

Christmas Lunch in the dining hall. 

The cost is £1.90 for children who 

pay for lunch. 

 

 Wednesday 11th December at 

1.30pm - you are invited to attend 

a performance of “We Three 

Kings.” All children will be 

participating in either the 

performance or singing a song. 

Following the performance there 

will be Christmas Crafts to 

purchase and a Christmas raffle 

too. 

 

 Friday 13th December at 9.30am – 

you are invited to attend a 

performance of “We Three Kings.” 

All children will be participating in 

either the performance or singing a 

song. Following the performance 

there will be Christmas Crafts to 

purchase and a Christmas raffle 

too. 

Please note that the performance is 

repeated to provide an option for 

parent/carers. 

 

 The children’s class parties are 

as follows: 

 Monday 16th December pm -

P.4 and P.5. 

 

 Tuesday 17th December pm- 

P.3 and P.4/3. 

 

 Wednesday 18th December 

am – P.6 and P.7. 

 

 Wednesday 18th December. 

pm –P.1, P.2/1 and P.2.    

 

 Please note that school closes on 

Thursday 19th December at 

2.30pm. 

 

 Children return to school on 

Monday 6th January 2020. 

On behalf of the staff of Thornwood 

Primary School I wish you and your 

family a happy and healthy festive 

season.  
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